
Accessing your IB Exam Results Online  
Your results will be available on JULY 6th!  You will need to go to: http://candidates.ibo.org and log into 
your account.  If you uploaded your EE, ToK Essay, or HL Lit Essay, you’ve already been there!  If not, it’s 
pretty easy and looks like this: 
 

 
  
On April 8th, you got an email from Ms. Ballard with your information!!  If you are in HL Lit or are a DP 
student who uploaded an extended essay, you received an email from me in February.  The rest of you 
should have received an email in April.  Search your messages for the email entitled “pin code.”   If you 
have to email us for those codes, there will most definitely be a delay, as we are both in and out all 
summer long and may not always have access to email. 
  

Retaking Exams 
Diploma, Career-related Programme, and Senior Course Candidates are eligible to retake an exam in 
either the November 2024 or May 2025 session.  To register for the November 2025 session, you will have 
to act quickly after receiving your exam scores.  The deadline for registration without late fees is July 15th.  
Because of logistics, you are limited to registering and taking the exam at Southridge.  Email Ms. Ballard 
or Mr. Grimm as soon as you decide to retake an exam.  
  
Exam fees increase every year, so you should expect to pay more than you paid this year.  To register for a 
retake, you need to email us and also pay for the exam prior to registration. 
  

 
 
 

http://candidates.ibo.org


Reporting Scores to your College 
Seniors: there will be a survey coming out in the spring which includes a question about where you would 
like your exam scores sent.  You must do this by June 1st.  If you do not, your college cannot get your 
results and you will have to go to the IB website on your own and PAY for the scores to be sent.  
  
In the late summer or fall, your college/university may say that they don’t have your IB scores.  Please 
make sure that the information is coming from the university’s IB contact person.  Sometimes, scores 
arrive, but do not get posted with records.  Ask if any IB records arrived.  If the records arrived without 
your information, please let me know and I will contact IB.  The IB requires that requests come from 
coordinators, so please do NOT CONTACT IB directly!  Email Ms. Ballard or Mr. Grimm! 
  

Contact info (in case you don’t have it!): 
Natalie_ballard-strauhal@beaverton.k12.or.us 
Wayne_grimm@beaverton.k12.or.us 

 


